
1

Chloe Dunlop

From: Holly Palmer <Holly.Palmer@blacktown.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 2 August 2018 6:15 PM

To: Chloe Dunlop

Cc: Judith Portelli

Subject: Invitation to comment on section 4.55(1A) modification for Sydney Zoo - BCC 

Response

Hi Chloe, 

 

Thank you for your email. 

 

We have reviewed the modification application, and do not raise any objection. 

 

We trust DPE will amend the conditions accordingly. 

 

Feel free to contact me with any questions. 

 

Kind Regards, 

  

Holly Palmer  

Senior Project Planner 

Blacktown City Council 

P l 02 9839 6927  

 

 

MC-15-1942 SSD 7228 MOD 3 Sydney Zoo, Bungarribee Park 

 

From: Chloe Dunlop  

Sent: Tuesday, 10 July 2018 6:36 PM 

To: OLG - Blacktown City Council <council@blacktown.nsw.gov.au> 

Subject: Invitation to comment on section 4.55(1A) modification for Sydney Zoo 

 

 
 

Good afternoon 

 

Please find attached the notice of section 4.55(1A) modification for Sydney Zoo, Western Sydney Parklands (SSD 

7228 MOD 2).    

 

This modification seeks to amend the design and layout of the aquarium and update the landscape plan (which was 

previously approved under SSD 7228 MOD 1).  

 

The proposed modification application and associated documents can be viewed at: 

http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view_job&job_id=9447   
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The Department invites you to comment on the proposed modification, including advice on recommended conditions 

of consent, by Tuesday, 24 July 2018.  

 

For further enquiries, please contact me on (02) 8289 6667 or via email at Chloe.Dunlop@planning.nsw.gov.au. 

 
Regards,  

 

Chloe Dunlop 

Senior Planning Officer 

Industry Assessments  

 

Department of Planning & Environment  

|GPO Box 39, SYDNEY NSW 2001|T 02 8289 6667   

 
Subscribe to our e-news at www.planning.nsw.gov.au/enews 
  

You'll also find us on Facebook , Twitter and Linked In 

  
Please consider the environment before  printing this email. 
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